

DANCE CHAT.

PARENT NEWSLETTER

WHAT'S UP AT ECSOD?



+ WELCOME BACK, DANCE FAMILIES!

Whether this is your 1st year at ECSOD or your 15th, we extend our warmest welcome to your and your family! We're so excited you're joining us for our 24th season of FUN and DANCE here at ECSOD! We are confident you will enjoy your experience with us. We strive to provide quality dance education in a fun, inspiring, nurturing, and SAFE atmosphere where children can explore their creativity, make friends, and learn much more than just dance! Our passionate and knowledgable staff is excited to share their love of dance with your children and help keep you informed and included in your child's dance education experience. If you ever have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to stop by the studio desk or shoot us an email! Here's to another fabulous dance season!





Dancers are invited to bring-a-friend to dance class this week!

+ KEEPING OUR DANCERS, STAFF, & COMMUNITY SAFE!

In an effort to help slow the spread of COVID-19 and to keep our dancers, staff, and community safe, we are continuing to mask up at our studio. All dancers, staff members, and parents/quardians are required to wear a mask while in our studio.

We are also continuing to social distance as much as possible and sanitize hands and frequently touched items/areas regularly.

We also ask that parents and guardians refrain from hanging out in our lobby while your child is in class as much as possible.

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to lifting these restrictions as soon as we can do so safely. THANK YOU!

REFER•A•FRIEND!



+ BRING-A-FRIEND/REFER-A-FRIEND!

September 27-30

Dancers are invited to BRING-A-FRIEND to dance class this week! We are also running a promotion--REFER-A-FRIEND who signs up by October 1st to receive a \$50 credit on your account! PLUS, your friend will also receive a \$25 credit!

This week is also OPEN HOUSE WEEK! Free trial classes, tour the studio, meet the staff and more!

OPEN HOUSE WEEK!

INVITE YOUR FRIENDS!

+ 2021-22 DANCE SEASON!

Our first 6-Week Mini-Session of the season will be starting up in October! Classes in Acrobatic Arts, Tumblin' Sprouts, Adult Hip Hop, and more! Stay tuned for more info!



THINKING AHEAD...





Dancers will be measured for costumes during the month of October



Mark your calendars for our HALLOWEEN HOOPLA! Dancing, crafts, games, and more! Friday, October 29th from 6-8pm. FREE for Members! \$20 for non-members. Make it a Mom & Dad's night out!